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Thank you for a successful back-to-school supply drive!

DAVID CARLUCCI  September 8, 2011

I would like to thank everyone who donated school supplies for our
back to school drive. We received a lot of supplies that have been put
to good use. The students certainly appreciated them. Thanks again!


